
Notes From Quinssa Committee Meeting 5th May 2004

5 committee members were present.

Quinssa have a current bank balance of £2243.90 and 356 paid up members.
Profit on calendars to be paid to the BPA once the few remaining calendars are sold.
Anyone joining after the revised date of 16/4/2004 will get membership to 31/7/2005.
Membership renewals went out in April at £5 for a year or £10 for two years.

Events run:
None since last meeting on 31st March
7 tables booked at Players Awards Dinner

Events considered:
Video analysis evening
Will Carling and John Robertson evening
Imperial War Museum visit
Paul Burke goodbye pub night
Quiz

Travel
Quinssa have reserved 163 tickets and are looking to run numerous coaches to the PPCC
Final.

BPA/Fund raising
Events discussed:

Steve Burnhope and Matt Wasley completed the marathon.
Easter Egg Raffle raised £160

AGM date set as 10th June 2004.
Mark Evans and Mike Scott have confirmed attendance.

Next Meeting 7th July 2004


